Town of Hoosick Zoning Board
PUBLIC HEARING
MONOLITH-WASTE WATER TREATMENT PLANT SOLAR ARRAY

Present: Chairman Jim Hoag, Jerry McAuliffe, Wally Sheffer, Bruce Patire
Andy Beaty and Attorney Mark McQuerry.

A public hearing was held on July 5, 2016 at 7 P.M. for the Monolith Waste
Water Treatment Plant Solar Array.

Representatives from Monolith appeared at the public hearing for the solar
array at the Waste Water Treatment Plant in the Town of Hoosick.

They produced the mailings and registered receipt cards for the public
hearing to the Zoning Board for their file.

The representatives explained the solar array to the public. They stated that
the project is up and running at the site and has been since May 2013. They
stated that they were granted a permit. There is an existing fence at this site.
They produced the letters from the EMS and Fire Department and the
variance application to the zoning board.

They will need 3 keys to the site and a set of keys have already been
provided to the EMS.

Mr. Parker asked about training for the Fire Department.

Mr. Erby stated that they do the training for the Fire Departments and the
Fire Training program will be offered to the Fire Department and to the
EMS.

The public hearing was closed for the Waste Water Treatment Plant Solar
Array.



